DECISION PAPER
December 8, 2008

TO:  Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:  Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:  Board Approved Vendor for 403(b)

ISSUE:

In order to maintain compliance with Board Policies, the list of vendors that will provide benefits for our employees must have board approval (03.1211 and 03.2211).  The list must also be made available to all employees(03.1213 and 03.2212).  Many former 403(b) providers are no longer in the business due to new IRS regulations.  It is therefore necessary to add 403(b) ASP as a new approved 403 (b) provider so that our employees have an additional option for supplemental retirement plans.    

RECOMMENDATION/RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I recommend that 403(b) ASP be approved as a vendor for employee benefits.

